

700 South Drive, Suite 203, Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 452-5772 Phone (845) 452-9338 Fax

December 23, 2021

Dear Family Members and Friends,

Due to the increased number of positive COVID-19 cases here at Greystone Programs and in New York state, Greystone's Infection Control Committee has set forth and implemented visitation guidelines to ensure the health and well-being of all individuals in our care and Greystone staff.

Prior to your visit, please note the following:

- Visits must be scheduled and approved by a manager in advance.
- All visitors must enter through the designated entry door/disinfecting station.
- Health system screening must be documented prior to entry (questionnaire & temperature reading).
- Face masks are required for the duration of all visits.
- Visitation inside the facility will occur in a designated area.
- Individuals with shared bedrooms may not have visitors in their bedroom. Visits in this instance will occur in a designated common area in order to protect and respect their roommate's health and safety.
- Visitation when possible can take place outside and away from other individuals.
- A six-foot distance must be maintained from other individuals and staff.
- On-site visits will be for a maximum time of 1 hour, between the hours of 9:00am-7:00pm.

Your support in adhering to Greystone's strict safety standards is required for our continued success at combatting COVID-19 in Greystone's residential settings.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at: spryce@greystoneprograms.org. Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to seeing you.

Respectfully,

Skip Pryce

Chief Executive Officer Greystone Programs, Inc.

Follow us by visiting our website greystoneprograms.org, Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.

We are dedicated to supporting children, adults, and families living with autism and other developmental disabilities by enriching lives one person at a time.